Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
TranSystems
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 13, 2016, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: The Viera Regional Park Community Center, 2300 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, Viera, FL 32940, (321)433-4891
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend a public information meeting concerning planned improvements for a new interchange at I-95 and Viera Boulevard in Brevard County, Florida. The project consists of constructing a new interchange at I-95 and Viera Boulevard to accommodate the existing congestion at adjacent interchanges and to accommodate future travel demands. Viera Boulevard is currently a four-lane overpass at I-95. The project is funded for construction in June, 2017.
The meeting will be held Thursday, October 13, 2016 at the Viera Regional Park Community Center, 2300 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, Viera, FL 32940, (321)433-4891. The Public Information Meeting begins at 5:00 p.m. and will end at 7:00 p.m. Project information will be on display, and there will be a presentation on a continuous loop running throughout the meeting. Project representatives will be available to answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Christine Bacomo, FDOT Project Manager, (386)943-5530, Christine.Bacomo@dot.state.fl.us. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, (386)943-5367, Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Christine Bacomo, FDOT Project Manager, (386)943-5530, Christine.Bacomo@dot.state.fl.us.
